
 

 

 

”Environmental management of mines” 

Lobatse, Botswana, 6-17 November. 

 

The second training session in a series of seven trainings across Africa is underway in 

Lobatse, Botswana. 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

The Botswana Geoscience Institute (BGI) is our excellent host and the enthusiastic 

group of professionals is from Botswana, Liberia, Namibia, Swaziland and Zambia. 

 

The training is lead by Seydou Keita from Mali, Mattias Fackel and Joanna Lindahl from 

the Geological Survey of Sweden (SGU) together with experts from the BGI and the 

University of Botswana. 

 

We will be at the Selebi-Phikwe mine next week to study the recently closed mining 

operation there. Mine closure and mine rehabilitation are two of the main themes during 

our two weeks in Botswana. 

 

 

For more information: http://panafgeo.eurogeosurveys.org/ or http://www.oagsafrica.org  

 

http://panafgeo.eurogeosurveys.org/
http://www.oagsafrica.org/

